
DECEMBER 26, 1961 

DEAR MR. MAGUIRE; 

I AM SORRY I HAVEN'T WRITTEN YOU AN ANSWER SOONER BUT DUE TO THE 

XMAS RUSH TIME HAS BEEN USED. I AM NOT AN ENGINEER BUT I WILL TRY 

TO ANSWER THE LETTER. OUR ENGINEER HAS TICKET ONLY AND NO EXPERIENCE 

SO HE CANNOT ANSWER YOUR QUESTIONS. THE LOG AS YOU HAVE STATED IS 

APPROXIMATELY CORRECT. I HAVEN'T CHECKED IT AGAINST OUR OFFICIAL LOG 

FOR THE DAY, HOWEVER IT FOLLOWS OUR LOG PATTERN. WE HAVE HAD MANY REPORTS 

FROM THE ALBUQUERQUE AREA ABOUT OUR SIGNAL AND HOPE WE CAN CONTINUE WITH 

THE SAME QUALITY OF SIGNAL. WE LIKE TO HEAR F'?OM PEOPLE LIKE YOURSELF. 

I HAVE NO KNOWLEDGE OF THE SIGNALS YOU HAVE GIVEN IN YOUR LETTER, R5 
AND S9. IF THESE ARE -OF IMPORTANCE TO YOU- PLEASE ADVISE AND THE NEXT TIME 
OUR CONSULTING ENGINEEH IS DOWN WE WILL GET YOU AN ANSWER. THANK YOU 

FOR YOUR - LETTER AND IF WE CAN HELP IN THE FUTURE, FEEL FREE TO CALL UPON 

US. 

N E. EVANS, STATION MGR. 


